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The  Stokesley 

Pride-in-our-Town Association

www.stokesleypride.org.uk
          



. 

MINUTES OF MEETING HELD ON MONDAY 27TH FEBRUARY 2012

Attending – Frank Cuthbert, Derek Whiting, Alan Weighell, Michael Scott, George Carter, Mike and Lovaine Irving, Fred Lee, David Scott, Linda Purnell (chair), Jill and Eric Lee.

The Minutes of the previous meeting having been taken as read – Matters Arising were:-

1. Update on the ziggurat – It was suggested that this be planted up in time for erection on Saturday 26th May or perhaps the troughs should be put in place on the evening of June 1st.- decision later. The funding is going well but we are still short of approximately £2,000 if we are to cover extra special plant costs and new troughs. The fund raising thermometer is to be attached to the present ziggurat this week and a letter of thanks is to be sent to Mr Henry Cowles for constructing this.  A review of fundraising targets followed – various members to approach businesses in the town etc.  It was suggested we ask the Co-op if we might have a spot in their foyer to fund raise one day.

2. COFFEE MORNING – 10th March – This is to be a coffee morning with entertainment- this having been arranged by George Carter and Linda Purnell.  Eric Lee will provide a book stall and there will be a raffle.  Michael Scott agreed to man the book stall.  Lovaine Irving will provide the tea, coffee etc   There will be photos of the new ziggurat in progress on show in the Stokesley room along with the celebration cake and the book stall.  This will be set up between 1 and 3 pm. On Friday 9th March.  Helpers ot arrive on Saturday morning at 8.30a.m.

3. The condition of the tubs was discussed and work required will be done on Thursday.  A liquid feed has been suggested by Paul at Rainbow Nurseries.

4. Other activities planned to take place in Stokesley over the Jubilee weekend were discussed – but most of these are still not finalised.

5. The weedkilling in the Market Square has been arranged to take place in good time before the new ziggurat is in place.

6. A Litter Picking Day has been arranged for Saturday 19th May – volunteers to meet outside the Town Hall at 9.30 a.m.  Spiota will also help in the play park clean-up on the 17th March.

7. The treasurer reported that hopefully further sponsors have been forthcoming for the two roundabouts – and that once the tub sponsorship monies are collected , there will be ample funds to cover the summer planting.

8. Any Other Business – Jill Lee suggested that instead of the contributors’ names being put on the  ziggurat – permission be sought to erect a board on the wall where it would be easier for the public to read.  George Carter agreed to put this suggestion to Frazer Johnston the designer.

The Next Meeting will be on Monday 26th March in the Stokesley Room at 7.30 p.m.

